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ROADWORK NOTICE 
TUES OCT 29nd 2024 

7am – 5pm 
The following railroad crossing will be closed from 7am until 

5pm for BSNF to perform necessary maintenance. The railroad 
crew will be able to pause work and lay down boards for those 

who need to cross during this time but please be aware that this 
could take 5-10 minutes before you’d be able to cross. 

• Railroad crossing on Bagley Avenue by the Sewer Plant 
• Railroad crossing on Willow Lane going to Packer Drive 

BNSF Railway will be putting some ties through, some surfacing 
work and gravel fill. They will be coming back again before 

winter to do asphalt work which will make the crossing 
smoother and easier for snow plows. Village of Bagley will send 
out another notice once informed of when the asphalt work will 

be done. 

Please do your best to plan ahead and please be courteous to 
the railway crew. 

Any questions or concerns can be directed to Travis with 
BNSF Railway at 608-642-3596 
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